
Financial  help  available  to
attend  Sierra  Nevada
Allliance conference
Rose Foundation for Communities & the Environment is providing
scholarships for people who want to attend the 19th annual
Sierra Nevada Alliance Conference Sept. 21-22 in South Lake
Tahoe.

The scholarships cover registration and may cover the costs of
travel and/or lodging for about 10 people.

For more information, contact Jenny Low at (530) 542.4546,
ext. 306 or Jenny@sierranevadaalliance.org.

The conference is at Embassy Suites Lake Tahoe.

Go  online  to  find  more  out  about  the  conference  and  to
register.
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